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Over the last two months my husband has required acute treatment in the Emergency Dept on five 
occasions, requiring admission on two occasions and laparoscopic cholecystectomy. He is 80yrs old 

- the care he received was thorough, caring, and timely. We appreciate that the hospital is new 
and staff are learning to work well together. We are grateful for the care my husband received and 
the consideration provided to me as carer especially in the middle of the night. 


